
Ref. No. OPBMS/2021-22/CIR/91 Classes Ankur – XII                          Ausgut 12, 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

As you are aware that ‘Har Ghar Tiranga Program’ is scheduled to be observed as a part of 
‘Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav’, to encourage citizens to hoist the National Flag of India in their 
homes.  

Regarding Har Ghar Tiranga Program, following may please be noted: 

 Students and parents should hoist the National Flag at their homes. 

 A dedicated website https://harghartiranga.com/ has been created for uploading of selfies 

with Tiranga. 

 Salient features of Flag Code of India, 2002 as well as FAQs about use/ display of Indian 

National Flag, as received from the Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India are 

enclosed. (Annexure 1)  

 

Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation 

 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 
 


